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Representative Krug:

With regard to the exemption for the interest income from certain bonds issued by
WHEFA, it is my understanding that that proposal was pulled from the budget because
DOR determined that it had no effect.  Therefore, you may want to contact DOR and
have them review that part of the draft.
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